From: Christine Rowley Sent: 24 January 2016 15:58

To: Planning

Subject: Additional objection to planning application 2015/6218/P, attention James Clark

Dear Mr Clark,

I am writing in my personal capacity as a resident at 22B Lindfield Gardens to object to this planning application. I hope that you will be able to still take this objection into consideration and I apologise for submitting this after the formal consultation period for this applications finished at the beginning of this month.

I oppose the loss of undeveloped green space in our local conservation area. I am in favour of developments which increase the accommodation in the existing built footprint of our neighbourhood but not ones which mean loss of greenspace and trees. I think this will have a negative impact on neighbours and the wildlife in our area.

I also believe that this site is not well suited to development as it has a dangerous and limited narrow access route and no provision for parking which would put a burden on the already limited street based parking in our neighbourhood.

Thank you for the consideration of this message and my personal objection to this application.

Best regards, Christine Rowley 22B Lindfield Gardens London NW3 6PS